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25 November 2010 
 

Relief Fund Established 
 
The Board of Pike River Coal Limited has established a relief fund to support the families and 
communities of the men who have tragically lost their lives at the Pike River Coal Mine. 
 
The Company has made a contribution of $500,000 to establish the fund. 
 
Pike Chairman, John Dow said, “The Company is very focussed on the impact of this disaster on 
the families of our miners and on the wider community.  This will have a lasting effect on all 
concerned and we will do what we can to support those affected.” 
 
The ‘Pike River Miners’ Relief Fund’ has been established as a charitable trust and trustees will 
be appointed from the community.   
 
Mr Dow said, “We very much appreciate the messages of support we are receiving and recognise 
that others have announced ways for the public to provide support.  We will work with those 
parties to centralise these efforts”. 
 
Mr Dow noted that New Zealand Oil & Gas Limited had advised him this morning that it would 
contribute $500,000 to the Fund. 
 
“We will match this with $500,000 from Pike River Coal,” Mr Dow said. 
 
Donations to the fund can be made by: 
 
Direct credit to:  
 

Minter Ellison Rudd Watts Trust Account – for Pike River Miner’s Relief Fund  
National Bank of New Zealand, Featherston Street, Wellington, New Zealand 
Account Number:       06-0501-0121759-02 

 
or by Post to: Pike Miners Relief Fund, PO Box 2793, Wellington 
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Further information: 

 

John Dow                                                

Chairman 

c/o Pike River Media 0276 156 960 

 
 
 


